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INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM 
MAD-GI: 08-03 
DATE: May 9, 2008 

 
 
 
TO:   ISD AND MAD STAFF 
 
FROM:   Carolyn Ingram, Director, MAD 
   Fred Sandoval, Director, ISD 
 
THROUGH:  Roy Burt, Bureau Chief, CSB 
 
BY:   Rebecca Schwarz, Adm/Ops II, CSB 
 
SUBJECT:  MAD-GI  08-02 RE: ESTATE RECOVERY 
 
 
MAD – GI 08-02 dated April 2, 2008 is hereby rescinded. 
 
Estate recovery has been temporarily suspended. A revised GI will be issued in the near future.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Rebecca Schwarz at (505) 476-6818 or e-mail at 
rebecca.schwarz@state.nm.us if you have additional questions.  
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